
  

 

What’s happening? 

March 
27th—April 

3 Way Interviews 

April 7th SAPSASA Athletics carnival 

13th April 2.05pm dismissal for last day of term 

14th April Good Friday 

1st May Term 2 starts, 8.45am 
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BURTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

        NEWSLETTER  

Dear Families, 

Bullying No Way: 

Our Bullying No Way Day celebrations last Friday saw 

many families enjoying a pancake breakfast and 

assembly with our guests from Channel 9 News.  

3 Way Interviews/Conferences: 
Next week 3 way interviews will begin. These 

interviews provide the opportunity for on-going sharing 

of information between home and school to support 

our students’ learning. Learning is a partnership 

between the student, parent/s and school and it is 

important we are all working together. If you are 

unable to attend your allocated interview, please notify 

the school in advance. This is particularly important if 

an interpreter has been booked and so that teachers 

and other families are not kept waiting. Thank you to 

our teachers for the long hours they put into the 

preparation for the interviews and the time spent 

meeting with students and families. 

Governing Council: 

At last night’s meeting, the following Governing Council 

members were elected to office bearer positions. 

Chairperson: Alan Graham 

Vice Chairperson: Kelly Jacobson 

Treasurer: Natasha Baker 

Secretary: Maxine Winkley 

Our thanks to these parents and to all those on 

Governing Council. 

Last night’s meeting provided information on grants 

received by our school, an update on our STEM Works 

building projects and discussion on our Site 

Improvement Plan. 

Parking: 

Unfortunately we still have parents parking their 

cars in the No Parking area at the front of the 

school. This is a drop off and pick up area during 

morning and afternoon times. Please respect the 

rights of other parents, keep all children safe and 

avoid fines by not leaving your vehicle. If you  

wish to come in to the school with your child, you 

need to park in another area.  

A number of parents have received fines of over 

$90 from Council inspectors for parking incorrect-

ly in areas around the school. This includes the 

loading zone near the corner. The council will 

continue to police the area. 

Mother’s Day Stall: 

We are holding a Mother’s Day stall early in term 

2. We would appreciate donations of items to sell 

- e.g. soaps, other toiletries, handicrafts, jewel-

lery, plants etc. This is a chance to re-gift some of 

those presents hiding in cupboards. 

Please send along to the office before the end of 

term. 

Alison Lynch,  

mailto:dl.1844_admin@schools.sa.edu.au


  

 



  

 



  

 

Helping Your Child With Reading 

'Pause, Prompt, Praise' for working out tricky 

words 

Helping your child work out tricky words is easy with this effective tech-

nique. The ‘Pause, Prompt, Praise’ method or ‘The Three P’s’ allows you 

to assist your child with tricky words while teaching them how to self-

monitor and correct themselves while reading.  

Here’s how… 

Firstly, set aside ten minutes of distraction-free time to listen to your 

child read. Sit next to your child so you can read the book as well. Make 

sure the book they want to read is appropriate for their reading level. It 

is better to start with easier books to build up your child’s confidence. 

Pause 

Wait quietly while your child attempts to read the words on the page. If your child is struggling to work out what a word is, pause for 5 

seconds to let them figure it out for themselves. 

Prompt 

If they still haven’t worked out the word after 5 seconds, ‘prompt’ them with a couple of suggestions on how they could figure out the 

word, such as: 

Ådo they recognise any of the letters in the word and can they say the sounds that go with them? 

Åcan they break the word up into chunks, for example ôcanðdleõ? 

Åcan they try reading again from the start of the sentence, or continue reading the rest of the sentence? (This way they will see the 

context the word is in and it might help them to understand what it is.) 

Åare there any clues from the pictures? For example, if your child reads òThe mean put a hat on his headó, you could say òI donõt 

think the word is ‘mean’, look at the picture, who has a hat on his head?” 

If your child still has troubles with the word after two ‘prompts’, say it for them and encourage them to move on with their reading, 

“The word is ‘man’, let’s keep going.” 

Praise 

Support your child’s reading with positive reinforcement. Saying things like “Your reading is getting so much better, I’m really proud 

of you!” boosts your child’s self-confidence and will help them improve. 

Try to make this special reading time with your child enjoyable. Talk about the book with your child. Discuss the characters, plot and 

pictures as this will help boost their reading comprehension and help them develop a love of reading. 

More helpful articles available at: www.learningpotential.gov.au   

Room   Room  

1 Jayden Absolom 10 Summer Drewett 

2 Laraib Jaffrey 11 Tyson Amor 

3 Henry Him 12 Alem Hodzic 

4 Mason Boaden-Smith 14 Claire McCann 

5 Breanna Morrisey 15 Anita Sameth Siv 

6 Kiara Ashby 16 Soraia Sadiqi 

7 Jack Power 17 Yasmine Tran 

8 Imoghen Young 18 Jorja Carruthers 

9 Mitchell Gourlay 19 Luke Carroll 

  20 Cameron Pope 

Special Bullying No Way Certificates  


